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BMC Peak Area meetings to be held on Wednesday 16th November2016 

at The Maynard, Main Road, Grindleford, Derbyshire. S32 2HE 
 

********************** 

The Annual General Meeting of the BMC Peak Area Meeting 2016 

7.30pm - Agenda 
 

1. Apologies Rob Greenwood 

2. Minutes of previous AGM held on 18
th
 November 2015 Rob Greenwood 

3. Chair’s report   Rob Greenwood 

4. Election of Officers 

a. Chair 

b. Secretary 

c. National Council representatives x 2 

d. Area Youth Coordinator 

e. Clubs Committee representative 

f. Climbing Walls representative 

g. Hill walking representatives x 2 

Steve Clark 

5. Vote of thanks The Chair 

6. Dates of the 2017 meetings – all at the Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE 

 8th February 

 5th April 

 7th June 

 13th September 

 22nd November 

 

 

Our team of Access Representatives are all volunteers and cover the following areas: 

Peak Co-ordinator Henry Folkard 
henry.folkard@bmcvolunteers.org.uk 
01298 871849   

Northern Peak and Chew Valley Mark Warwicker 
mwarwicker@live.co.uk 
07966 015155 

Stanage and Burbage 

Adam Long 
henry.folkard@bmcvolunteers.org.uk 
01298 871849 

Henry Folkard 
adam@adamlong.co.uk 
07971 134345 

Eastern Moors & Sheffield Moors 

Adam Long 
 

Henry Folkard  

Louise Hawson 07779 298566 

Staffordshire Grit & Churnet Andi Turner 
turnera700@aol.com 
01538 381595 

Matlock area Ian Milward ian128a@btinternet.com 

Kinder / Bleaklow / Alport  Henry Folkard 
 

Peak Limestone Jon Fullwood  

jon.fullwood@hrsservices.co.uk 
07917 735981 

Bouldering  Adam Long    
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********************** 

Ordinary Meeting of the BMC Peak Area  

7.45pm – Agenda 

 

1. Apologies  

2. Minutes of the last meeting  

3. Actions from the last meeting 

 None 

 

4. Peak Bolt Fund update James Jacobs 

5. Fixed equipment policy and the Limestone guidebooks Simon Lee 

6. Stanage-North Lees update Henry Folkard 

7. Other Access updates Henry Folkard & others 

8. Area Youth Coordinator Beth Walton 

9. National Council Report Dave Brown 

10. Update from Peak Area Hill Walking Representatives Peter Judd & Cath Lee 

11. Update from BMC Officers  

12. Peak Area Newsletter 

 deadline for contributions is 23
rd

 January – email to peakarea@gmail.com  

13. Any other business  

14. Date, time and venue of the next meeting: 

 Wednesday 8
th
 February 2017 

 The Maynard Arms, Grindleford, S32 2HE 

 To be followed by a presentation from Moors For The Future about their 

work including MoorLIFE2020, ;bog restoration and other conservation 

works in the Peak District 

 

 

After the meeting, sandwiches and chips will be provided followed by the 

infamous Peak Area Quiz 

 

Many thanks to the people and companies who have donated prizes.  At the time of writing, these 

are: 

Rockfax, Vertebrate Publishing, The Climbing Works, Awesome Walls, Cordee, Heason Events, The 

BMC, Rab, Pete O’Donovan, Beta Climbing Designs, UK Bouldering, and Made By Scavenger. 
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